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Title 1 Parent Meeting 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

 There will be an important meeting for the parents of all students who are receiving Basic 

Skills services in Math, Language, and or Reading.  This meeting will be held on Wednesday, 

September 20th at Morris Goodwin School (cafeteria) and September 21st at Stow Creek 

School (gymnasium), from 4:30-5:00pm.  

 

 The purpose of this meeting is to give you an overview of the Title I-Basic Skills 

program.  You will also be asked to give input as to ways in which we may better serve in your 

child. 

 This is a very important meeting.  It will last no longer than thirty minutes.  If you have 

any questions, please feel free to contact me.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

 

         Sincerely, 

         Brandon Cobb 


